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Developing a happy and sustainable city  

Date: 15 September 2019   

 

To 

The Technical Experts in Food Safety 

  

Subject: Mandatory Attendance for Technical Experts (DIFSC 2019) 

  

The purpose of this letter is to formally invite technical experts working in the field of food safety in Dubai to 

attend the 13th Dubai International Food Safety Conference that will be held from 11th to 14th November 2019 

at the Dubai Convention and Exhibition Centre. The conference will feature workshops and symposium and 

cover current developments and knowledge areas identified as necessary for technical experts registered with 

the Food Safety Department. 

To ensure continuous learning and professional development , Trainers, Consultants, Auditors, Food Safety and 

Quality Assurance Managers and HACCP Team Leaders are required to obtain at least 12 points from attending 

the conference to retain their approvals for 2019.  

Workshop options for this year includes: 

 Level 3 International Award in Food Allergen Management 

 Developing the Skills to Lead Food Safety in Retail Sector 

 Basics of Food Safety Auditing - The Whys 

 Food Safety 101- Knowledge essential for advancing food safety 

For further information and registration, please visit our website www.foodsafetydubai.com. Registration before 

the November 1st 2019 will help you to avail the early bird offer and the complimentary workshop passes which 

is provided on a ‘first come-first served’ basis. For further assistance, please mail to info@foodsafetydubai.com 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 

Iman Ali Al-Bastaki 

Director - Food Safety Department  

Dubai Municipality 
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